
 
 

REQUEST FOR VOTE 
REGION 4 AHA BOARD OF DIRECTORS ACTION WITHOUT MEETING 

March 18, 2015 
 

VOTING DELEGATES 

AHACO Chris Bickford  AIM Janet Jones 

AHACO Linda Waagen  AIM Sarah Asby 

AHBAO Barb Garcia  CASHC Kaye Phaneuf 

AHBAO Karla Moffitt  DAAHA Terie Ellis 

AHCCO Chana VanderZanden  EVAHC Dawn Gossler 

   IPP Peggy Weems 

     NEW SHOW APPROVAL 

 
RE: Consideration of approval for a Region 4 Qualifier  
   
Where: Denver, Colorado  
When May 9 and 10, 2015  
   
Dear Region 4,  
   
The Colorado Arabian Horse Club would respectfully ask that you approve concurrent back to back AHA One Day Shows 
as Region 4 qualifiers.  We had tried to put this show together some time ago and could not obtain dates at an adequate 
facility.  In a conversation this last week with staff at Denver's National Western Stock Show, the dates of May 9th and 
10th were offered to us as an event had recently cancelled.  Being only 60 days from the show dates, we made several 
phone calls to local trainers followed by a vote of the Colorado Arabian Horse Club's Board of Directors.  
   
The desire was to go ahead and hold these shows, particularly if they could obtain Region 4 qualifications.  Three to four 
barns have clients desiring to attend Region 4, but would be much more likely to go if they had at least secured some 
qualifications prior to taking on the expense of traveling and showing at that distance.  The Shows would include main ring 
classes and working western including trail, reining and cow horse classes.  
   
We apologize for the late request and urgency of approval, but the opportunity came about only days ago.  
   
Thank you for your consideration,  
   
Jim Hitt  
V.P. CAHC and would be Show Manager  

 

PLEASE CAST YOUR VOTE NO LATER THAN MARCH 23, 2015 
 
VOTES TO APPROVE:  10 

VOTES TO DISAPPROVE: 0 

NO RESPONSE: 0 
ABSTAIN: 1 

RESULT OF VOTE:  PASSED 

 
Respectfully submitted March 23, 2015 

-Lisa Kolke 
Lisa Kolke 

Secretary 

Region 4 AHA 

2013-2014 Officers 
Mary Jane Brown, Director 
Chris Bickford, Vice-Director 
Barb Garcia, Treasurer 
Lisa Kolke, Secretary 

 


